      Technical Planning Report	
September 25, 2017

On 9/20/17 a report was sent to all members of the Technical planning committee.   All committee members have agreed to serve again for the 2018 year.  Peter Maloney has agreed to join the committee as a representative of the Northern Region.
As requested by the Board of Directors at its’ August meeting, a revised proposal for awarding meets bid by multiple clubs for the same Championship series meet in the same facility or in differing facilities was sent to all Committee members.  It was supported by the majority of the Committee members, but may merit more discussion in our face to face meeting on October 1
The meet templates for regular season meets as well as the District and Reginal Championship meets are in the process of being reviewed and should be ready within the month.  There are some necessary additions and there may be some forthcoming from the Safety Committee.
A bid has been received for the 12 and under District meet in the Northern Region.  Thank you PWSC.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The proposed alignment for Summer Awards 2018 was also sent to the Committee. I am sure that further discussion will take place at our meeting. The SC District and Regional alignments for 2018 will remain the same.  Once the alignments have been approved they will be posted to the VSI web site.
To date, all of the sanctioned bid meets through October have been posted to the VSI web site.  There have been several Intrasquad and dual meets also sanctioned that do not appear there. There are still 6 October meets in the pipeline as of today.

Respectfully submitted,
Jessica Simons

